
Suspending use of Iwatakiguchi Station bus stop 

(Ine Line & Kamanyu Line) 

 

The area in front of Iwatakiguchi Station will be closed to vehicular traffic due 

to construction work. Therefore, during the period listed below, buses will not 

serve the "Iwatakiguchi Station" bus stop and will operate without entering 

it. When using Tankai bus, please use the nearest "Suzu" bus stop instead. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. 

 

Suspension Period: 

January 6th, 2025, Monday – February 15th, 2025, Saturday (Scheduled) 

 

Affected Routes: 

 Ine Line (Kamimiyazu Public Hall ⇔ Ine Post Office) 

 Kamanyu Line (Kamimiyazu ⇔ Kamairi) 

Suzu bus stop 

Iwatakiguchi Sta. bus stop 

A segment where buses are not entering 


